
 

 

 
 
 
 
16-19 tuition fund Statement 
 
 
The 16-19 tuition fund is ring-fenced funding for schools, colleges and all other 16 to 19 
institutions who receive annual funding allocations from ESFA for the provision of 16 to 19 
education, to mitigate the disruption to learning arising from Coronavirus (COVID-19).   
 
The John of Gaunt school is eligible to receive £2,482 from this fund for small group tuition. 
We will be using this funding to support maths and other subjects that have been disrupted, 
including vocational and/or academic learning. We will be prioritising those students with 
special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) where appropriate. Each student will receive 
bespoke support to enable them to achieve their potential. 
 


